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          Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan 

 

 

April 29, 2025 
 
Via Email: premier@ontario.ca   
 
The Honourable Doug Ford  
Premier of Ontario  
Legislative Building  
Queen’s Park 
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1  
 
Dear Premier Ford: 
 
Re: Proposal to End Daylight Savings Time in Ontario  
 
Please be advised that the Council of the Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan at its 
meeting on April 28th, 2025 passed the following resolution: 
 
R107-2025 
 
Moved by Councillor Terry Holmes 
Seconded by Councillor Mark Allen 
 
Whereas Ontario already has the legislative framework to end the antiquated practice 
of Daylight Saving Time (DST), as per the Time Amendment Act of 2020: But New York 
has delayed us for over 4 long years. 
  
And Whereas the Case for Ending DST immediately pertains to clear and present Health 
and Public Safety concerns: Clock shifts spike heart attacks, accidents, and stress, per the 
Canadian Society for Chronobiology. Kids lose focus, domestic violence rises, and 
vulnerable folks—mentally ill, homeless, addicts—face unnecessary strain and relapse 
risks. Indigenous health gaps deepen as DST clashes with traditions. Standard Time aligns 
with nature, easing healthcare burdens and healthcare costs. 
 
And Whereas ending DST is a clear and permanent assertion of the economic 
independence of Ontario: Our new, post tariff economic reality exposes the reliance on 
New York for our internal policy as outdated. Ontario should look out for Ontarians, and 






